
March 9th, 2021
Kristen Sartor
Portland, OR 97217

Hello committee members,

I am writing in support of SB 613. I am tired of seeing police officers constantly internally justify their use of excessive force and 
misconduct.  This has got to stop happening to our citizens. This bill is a step in the right direction. We must not be able to write off 
lethal and aggressive actions as justifiable so easily.

Thank you for your time and service, 
Kristen Sartor


